COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C 3

16th June, 1954,
Classn(s)
Al

Dear Sir’

Motorship "THE ST, JOSEPH ISLAIDER"

With reference to Cleveland Pirst Entry Report
No. 1508 and to the correspondence regarding mass
produced engines in the United States, I shasll be
glad if you will request the Surveyors to state why

they conslider that the distinguishing mark " should
be assigned in this case.

Yours faithfully,

sistant Clerk to the
Classification Committes

The Secretary,
NEW YORK.,




